City of Richmond
Department of Planning
& Development Review

Special Use Permit

LOCATION: 501 and 503 Maple Avenue
COUNCIL DISTRICT: 1

APPLICANT: John Vinis

EXISTING USE: Vacant Single Family Dwellings

PROPOSED USE: To authorize the special use of

the properties known as 501 and 503 Maple Avenue
for the purpose of permitting up to four single-family
detached dwellings, together with associated
improvements, including a private street, upon
certain terms and conditions.

Council District 1

For questions, please contact Lory Markham
at 646-6309 or Lory. Markham@richmondgov.com




